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Dear Interested Party: 

Thank you for your interest in projects occurring on the Lolo National Forest (LNF). The LNF is 
transitioning to an electronic notification system, GovDelivery, that will replace the postal mailing of 
National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) project information. This change allows us to provide better 
and more timely communication about the status of NEPA projects with interested parties, such as 
milestones in environmental analysis process under NEPA. 

GovDelivery allows subscribers to manage which LNF NEPA projects they would like to receive 
communications about and gain immediate access to project information via the website.  
If you are interested in subscribing, please visit the LNF project webpage at: 
https://www.fs.usda.gov/projects/lolo/landmanagement/projects or by scanning the QR code in the 
enclosure. 

Navigate to the "Email Updates" box, provide your email address, and follow the prompts. The enclosure 
also includes a detailed illustration of these instructions. After providing your email address, you can self-
subscribe to additional electronic mailing lists by selecting the "Mailing Lists" link. Once your email 
subscription is established, a confirmation email will be sent to the email address provided. You can 
unsubscribe and delete your account at any time; log back in by entering your email address in the “Email 
Updates” box and choose “Subscriptions.” 

This change will go into effect on March 1, 2024, replacing our previous mailing notification method 
with this electronic system for all notifications of NEPA project milestones, including opportunities to 
comment on projects. We are making this change to improve efficiencies, reduce costs, and better comply 
with the Paperwork Reduction Act.  

If you would prefer to continue receiving project notifications via postal mail or have any questions about 
receiving project notifications, please contact Allen Byrd, Lolo Forest Environmental Coordinator, at: 
Lolo National Forest 24 Fort Missoula Road Missoula, MT 59804 or lawrence.byrd@usda.gov.  

Thank you for your continued interest in the Lolo National Forest. 

Sincerely, 

CAROLYN P UPTON 
Forest Supervisor 

Instructions to email enclosed 


